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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Gidget Bailey, Tin Cups, to a Re-inspection Fire Certificate of Occupancy with Deficiencies at 1220
RICE STREET.

They are saying that I have to much square footage for 49 people in the basement.

February 15, 2013

Kris Skow-Fiske

Pictures and/or a diagram of the basement would be usedul.

AMENDED 6/5/13

WHEREAS, in the matter of Gidget Bailey, Tin Cups, to a Re-inspection Fire Certificate of Occupancy with
Deficiencies at 1220 RICE STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered
the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant a variance allowing the
space to be used with only one exit, due to substantial decrease in usable floor area with the addition of the
permanent serving area to be effectuated by July 15, 2013; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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